
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 39 
Friday, 19 February 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We are delighted to report the good news that the results of the COVID-

19 PCR test that was done on 17 February 2021 on the batch of 58 staff 

are all NEGATIVE. A second COVID-19 PCR test has been scheduled for 

early next week. 

 

F&B services will resume at the Men’s Bar and the Main Lounge on 25 

February 2021. 

 

We continue to assure Members all areas of the Club are daily sanitized, 

disinfected, and cleaned. Your health and safety are our main concerns, 

please be careful, wash your hands frequently, wear a face mask, and 

practice safe physical distancing.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Club, stay healthy, and stay safe. 
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